
From: Melissa Mulrooney
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Cc: DiCostanzo, Monica; hday481948@aol.com
Subject: RE: Stamford Museum Capital Budget requests
Date: Monday, March 29, 2021 3:25:06 PM
Attachments: SM&NC 2022.2028 Capital Requests (2).pdf

Valerie & Monica:  Our two 2022-2028 Capital Requests appeared at the end of our Operating
Budget Proposal. I have attached them here for you. Both are outlined.
 

1.       Pre-Fabricated Pavilion purchase:  Conservatively, we requested $95,000 in City Capital
support the purchase of a permanent pre-fabricated Pavilion for the Meadow to finally
replace our 3 vinyl tents. This did not include any foundation, construction, or
landscaping work. Just the Pavilion. We did seek first time CDBG support for the Pavilion
project, but did not receive it. There is a good chance to get some in-kind support for the
full scope of the project and potentially private support. We expect this project will be
swift and shovel-ready with the City’s kind support.

 
2.       City Technology Funding:  We have engaged with a consultant to assess our needs,

which are considerable. While the City has assisted us in the past, we need support to
move to much more contemporary technology and equipment.

 
In our early October Technology needs discussion with Tony Romano, Mike Pensiero,
and Sandy Dennies, she felt the City could look at their Tech Budget, short-term capital,
or perhaps another funding area to assist us with our $80,000 request and use it for
important equipment upgrades – telephones, computers, etc. The network, internet,
and systems work is on the SM&NC.

 
Hope this is clarifying. Let me hear from you with any further questions. We are deeply
grateful to the City of Stamford for ongoing and historic support. Thank you for all you do for
our community.
 
Sending every good wish.    Melissa
 

Melissa H. Mulrooney
Executive Director & CEO
Stamford Museum & Nature Center
39 Scofieldtown Road
Stamford, CT 06903
203-977-6565 (office)
917-930-0573 (mobile)
mmulrooney@stamfordmuseum.org
www.stamfordmuseum.org
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From: Rosenson, Valerie <VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov> 
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 12:30 PM
To: Mulrooney, Melissa <mmulrooney@stamfordmuseum.org>
Cc: DiCostanzo, Monica <MDiCostanzo@StamfordCT.gov>
Subject: Stamford Museum Capital Budget requests
 
Melissa -
 
Chair Di Costanzo asked me to follow up with you for on the Stamford Museum's capital
budget requests in the FY21-22 budget. Can you please provide a brief written explanation of
the requests, as well as any additional sources of funding for the projects that you have either
requested or are expecting.  In particular, are you seeking any grant funding or private
donations?
 
Thank you,
Valerie 
 
Valerie T. Rosenson
 
Legislative Officer
Board of Representatives
888 Washington Boulevard, 4th Floor
Stamford, CT  06904-2152
203.977.5032
VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov
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